
  

SPS Alert 193: Special Alert for 
HR, Time and Payroll Support 
Roles in SPMS 

Release date: 2/10/2022 

Response Pay Ends, Feb. 8, 2022: 

Please be aware that Response Pay, Level 1 and Level 2, 
for eligible employees has ended effective Tuesday, 
February 8, 2022 at midnight. Employees will no longer 
have a time entry option for COVID-19 and a 
corresponding worktag for Holiday/Other Premium Pay: 
COVID-19 Response Pay Level 2, after February 8, 2022. 

When State Regular and Contractual employees enter time 
for Wednesday, February 9, 2022, the option for COVID-
19, which triggered Response Pay, will no longer be 
available. 

This change will impact the current pay period end date 
Feb. 22, 2022 and pay date March 2, 2022. Response pay 
will not be available or included in employee pay going 
forward. 

Please make all impacted employees aware of this update 
to Response Pay. 

 

 
 

 


